



Find Us On:













About Us:

Meet Destiny B.! She is the FFAC medical assistant and one of the most outgoing people we know. Destiny has many outdoor hobbies that keep her busy outside of work. One of her favorite activities is to camp with friends and family in the upper peninsula.

Destiny has a passion for dirt bike racing and would race/ride regularly, but her most favorite activity is walking her dog, Moe.

Next time you are in, remember to say "Hello!" to Destiny.



Community:

Freeland is having the 35th Annual Walleye Festival from April 22nd through April 24th! We are very excited to see the community come together in a fun and safe atmosphere. FFAC will not only be a sponsor for the Walleye 5K/10K, but our team will be participating in the 5K this year. If you see one of us, feel free to wave and say hello!

> More information can be found at: freelandwalleyefestival.com

Tip-py Toes:

Caring for Children's Feet! ~ Keep their toenails trimmed. Always cut kids' nails in a straight line and check every week.

- ~ Choose the right socks. Socks that are too small can constrict toes and affect circulation.
- ~ Get the right shoe size. Children's shoes should be checked monthly to see if they fit properly. The wrong shoe can cause blisters, corns, calluses, and ingrown toenails. ALWAYS take your child with you when buying shoes for them.

Deal of the Month 10% Off Biofreeze

We are looking to grow!

Freeland Foot & Ankle Clinic is looking to add a medical assistant to our team. If you are interested, or know someone who would be a good fit, email your resume to us at: FreelandFoot@gmail.com

7305 Midland Road, Suite #2 - Freeland, MI 48623 (989) 695-6788 - freelandfoot.com